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Consultation Results 
  

“Do you support the building of a new Harlington 
community complex on Gurkha Square?” 

  
  

The recent consultation on The Harlington has again failed to 
excite a response from the majority of Fleet residents.  
 
Returns from only 18% of the electorate has resulted in 60% of 
the responses rejecting development on Gurkha Square.  
 
Residents returned the following votes: 
 

1,874 residents returned a NO vote 
1,245 residents returned a YES vote 

  
Fleet Town Council will now defer to Hart District Council, 
owners of the freeholds on Gurkha Square and the existing 
Harlington complex for their decision on how a project, if any, 
can move forward. 
  
Fleet Town Council is open to work with the District Council and 
Hampshire County Council in any plans for the future of The 
Harlington. 
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